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To all FEMA members 
 
 
 
 

March 30, 2022 
 
 
Sanctions on the FEMA member association of the Russian Federation and Belarus 
 
 
Dear FEMA members  
 
The FEMA Board adapts the International Olympic Committee (IOC) recommendation, that 
International Sports Federations and sports event organizers do not invite or allow the participation of 
Russian and Belarusian athletes and officials in international competitions.  
At the end of February 2022, many IOC member and non-member organizations have followed this 
recommendation.  
  
The following actions are applied with immediate effect and until further notice:  
x No FEMA sanctioned international events to take place in Russia and/or Belarus; 
x No competitors from the Russian and/or Belarusian Member association are allowed to enroll in 

FEMA sanctioned events.  
 
Sincerely  
 
Michael Schmutz  
FEMA President  
Fédération Européenne du Modélisme Automobile 
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